Virtual Meeting with Showa University, Japan



February 1, 2021

On Monday, February 1, 2021, from 02.00 pm - 04.00 pm, MUPY's executives led by Assoc. Prof. Surakit Nathisuwan, MUPY's Dean, together with Assoc. Prof. Dr. Usa Chaikledkaew, Deputy Dean for International and Public Relations, and Assoc. Prof. Dr. Vilasinee Hirunpanich Sato attended a virtual meeting with the delegates from Japan's Showa University. Having been organized via Google Meet, the meeting aimed to establish an academic collaboration between two institutions.